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September 28, 2020 

 
 
 
 
Dear NSF Proposal Review Committee: 

If the proposal submitted by Dr. Brenda Konar entitled “Large-scale CoPe: Collaboration for 
Coastal Lives and Livelihood (C2L2)” is selected for funding by the NSF, it is the City of Homer’s  
intent to collaborate and/or commit resources as detailed in the Project Description in the 
Facilities, Equipment and Other Resources section of the proposal. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Ken Castner, Mayor 

 


